Our Case Number: ABP-316119-23 e } T _ ;} g
Planning Authority Reference Number: = . >

Maeve O'Sullivan
Apartment 177, Seven Oaks
Sarsfield Road

Dublin 10

D10 AK49

Date: 26 May 2023
Re: DART+ South West Electrified Heavy Railway Order - Hazelhatch & Celbridge Station to Heuston

Station, and Hesuton Station to Glasnevin
County Dublin and County Kildare

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above-mentioned proposed
Railway Order and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions/observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of the relevant County Council(s) and at the
offices of An Bord Pieanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.je.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned. Please quote the above
mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone contact with the

Board.

Yours faithfully,

_Emn

Eimear Reilly

Executive Officer

Direct Line: 018737184

Teil Tel (01) 858 8100
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Eimear Reilly

SN __SS —
From: Maeve O'Sullivan
Sent: Tuesday 16 May 2023 17:22
To: SIDS
Subject: Submission re Dart+

A chara,

Fm a resident in Block D of Seven Oaks apartments on Sarsfield Road. My apartment is on the fourth floor
and is at the back of the complex.

I want to register my concern about the level of noise which will be associated with:

1. The works on the [ine and
2. The increased number of trains

What measures are being taken to reduce this inevitable noise?
Regards,

Maeve O'Sullivan

Apt. 177, Seven Qaks

Sarsfield Road

Dublin 10
D10 AK49
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Sent from my iPhone



